Built environment

NEW PLANS
FOR CONSTRUCTION™
INNOVATION

Curtin's research expertise in construction management
is focusing on processes that encourage effective
working relationships in the construction industry.

newly appointad Chair in Construction Innovation has been developing

resgarch projects to address key problems experiencad by the
construction industry. Issues now being targeted by Professor Peter Love
and BEAD researchers include the cost of architectural and engineering
design emors, the sustainable re-use of matenals, and ineficiencies in delivery
mathods that result from problemns with alllance confracting, for exampla.

Among Professor Love's varied research interests are engineering
farensics, information systems evaluation, and operations and production
managemant. He currently has two projects funded through the Australian
Research Council, one of which s delivering a new project management
model to addrass the amount of rework that arises from design emors.

Together with Associate Professor Pater Davis, Professor Love also oversees
projects for the Cooperative Ressarch Centre (CRC) for Construction Innovation,
of which Curtin is the Westermn Australlan site. An inberent featune of the
construction industry is that various groups work together termporarnly and then
disband. Because such fragmentation can inhibit the spread of innovation, Curtins
CRC projects involva researchers from BEAD and Curtin Business School working
with government and industry partnars to delver industry-wide innovations.

For example, at Curtin’s Graduale School of Business, Associate Professor
Peter Galvin is collaborating with BEAD researchers and government
organisations to develop a systerm that enables managers to identify
possible knowledge-managemeant issues when managing external
contracts; and Associate Professor Davis is now working with the WA
Department of Housing and Works to create a tookit that can identify

the best procurement strateqy for specific construction projects.

At Curtin’s Departrment of Economics and Finance, Associate Professor Siobhan
Austen is also looking at procurerment processes, but from a social policy
pearspective. The project imvolves researchers from the Queensland University

of Technology, industry partner Ricer Hunt and the W Dept of Housing and
Wiorks, and is evaluating the impacts of cument socio-sconomic policies
‘leveraged’ within procurement policies, and developing a mechanism for
assessng proposals for the inclusion of social policies in construction projects.
“We also have a projact with the University of Mewcastle and Leighlon Contractors
lnoking at how 1o resohve disputes more effectivel,” said Professor Love.

“The range of projects demonstrates we're not simply focusing on financial
improvemants 1o the construction industry; wa also look to identify

s0cial improvemnents that can fransfer into the wider community.”

E t the Facuity of Buitt Environment, At and Design (BEAD), Custin's

_| SEE SHEET A3 TSEE SHEET A4

T






